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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Climate Leaders Trip to the Knepp Re-Wilded Estate, West Sussex 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to join a trip to the Knepp Re-Wilded 
Estate in West Sussex on Thursday 6 June.   We will have a tour of the beautiful estate, learn 
about re-wilding and biodiversity and observe the amazing grazing animals and wildlife.  This trip 
is a reward for your child’s commitment, hard work and enthusiasm as a Seaford Head School 
Climate Leader. 
 
Students will need to be at the Steyne Road site by 8:00am on Thursday 6 June.  They will 
travel by minibus to the Knepp Estate so must arrive on time.  We should return to the school by 
3:30pm. 
 
Non-uniform is allowed, please ensure they wear a long sleeved top and trousers which will help 
to avoid insect bites and scratches. A waterproof coat may also be needed.  Please ensure they 
are dressed to suit the weather, as we shall be outside for over 3 hours.  Hence, please provide 
a hat and sunscreen if appropriate.   Comfortable shoes are required as the ground will likely be 
very uneven in places.   
 
Students must bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water; if your child is in receipt of FSM, a 
packed lunch will be provided.  
 
The cost of this visit will be £20.50.  This will cover travel to and from the estate and pay for the 
guide who is giving us the tour. If you have a trip subsidy and wish to use it towards this trip 
please email parentpay@seafordhead.org with your child’s name. 
 
If you would like your child to have a place on the trip please consent via ParentPay by Monday 6 
May 2024.   If you require a ParentPay activation code or have any queries about ParentPay 
please email parentpay@seafordhead.org stating your child’s name and tutor group and login 
details will be emailed to you. 
 
Due to the nature of the trip and the time of year, please could you also consent on ParentPay if 
you give your consent for me to give your child the antihistamine Loratadine in the unlikely event 
that they suffer from an allergic reaction to an insect bite or sting.  
 
Any further questions can be emailed to me at helengreen@seafordhead.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Helen Green  
 
Mrs H Green 
Eco-Lead and Maths Teacher 
 
 


